
 
 

 

 

From: Amos Courage [REDACTED] 

Date: Thursday, 29 October 2020 at 14:12 

To: Zac Goldsmith [REDACTED] 

Subject: Quarantine exemption letter 

Dear Lord Goldsmith 

I am writing to ask your assistance in obtaining a quarantine exemption letter from the FCDO as I 
am about to travel to the Republic of Gambia for an official meeting with the Dept of Parks and 
Wildlife Management. Unfortunately this visit cannot be rescheduled. I have tried calling and 
emailing the FCDO without success. 

I have attached a letter of attestation from the relevant body in Gambia. Any help that you can 
offer would be greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely 

Amos Courage 
Director Overseas Projects 
The Aspinall Foundation 
Howletts & Port Lympne Wild Animal Parks 
[REDACTED] 
www.aspinallfoundation.org 
Charity No. 326567 
Company No. 4711904 

www.aspinallfoundation.org





